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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
YEAR 11 – OPEN EVENING – 12TH JANUARY 2022 
 
In order to support our Year 11 pupils to make choices for their post-16 education, 
we would like to invite you to attend an open evening on Wednesday 12th January 
2022 at Glenwood at which a number of local colleges will be present.  Staff from 
these colleges will be available to discuss courses and facilities and advise you and 
your child on the most appropriate choices. The school will be open from 4pm until 
6pm on this evening. 
    
Please can we ask that you take a covid-19 test prior to attending and that you wear 
a face covering, thank you. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mr. M Myers 
Head of Careers  
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